
 

[Updated 29 June 2020] 
 

Dear Wesleyans and Friends, 
 

We have now entered Phase Two (Safe Transition) of post-Circuit Breaker on Friday, 19 June 2020.  
During this phase the authorities have announced that places of worship are now able to gradually 
resume more religious activities provided that safe management measures are in place.  
As such the Church will begin its re-opening of its workplace and premises. This will be done in phases 
as we align ourselves with the Crisis Preparedness for Religious Organisation’s (CPRO) advisory. 

 
 
1. Opening of Church Premises for Approved Activities.  

Worship Services and Physical Meetings in Church. Please refer to the 8th Pastoral letter from 
Pastor-In-Charge (26Jun2020). Link here: https://wesleymc.org/covid-19. 

 
2. Opening of Church Office/Workplace 

The Church Office will open from 29 June 2020 from Monday to Friday from 9 am to 6 pm and 
Saturday for the conduct of Marriage Solemnisations only.  Staff will continue by default to work 
from home. Only those on essential duties that require their physical presence will be allowed to 
enter the workplace. Visitors will only be allowed entry if they have an approved appointment.  
Church is close on Sunday till we resume our worship services. 
 

3. Safe Management Measures 
The church will implement Safe Management Measures for all staff and visitors including service 
providers.  All are expected to: 
 

a. Check in/out via SafeEntry and have their temperature check. 

b. Wear mask at all times. Face shield allowed for specific exempt group and settings. 

https://www.gov.sg/article/can-i-wear-a-face-shield-instead-of-a-mask 

c. Observe one-way flow of entry and exit directions. 

d. Keep safe distance (1 meter apart), avoid socialising or congregating on premises; 

e. Maintain good personal hygiene, wash your hands with soap or use hand sanitizers 

f. Keep workplace/church premises clean. 

 
Staff/Visitors will be prevented to enter or asked to leave the premises if they do not meet or 
comply with the Church’s safe management practices. 
 
 

Let us continue to pray and do our part to keep our community safe. 
 
Wesley Methodist Church, Singapore 
 
 

For Enquiries 
Please contact our Director of Administration, Felix Yeo,  

felixy@wesleymc.org 


